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Aloha Friends and Neighbors,

First of all, I would like to thank everyone for giving me the
opportunity to represent District 39 in the Hawaii State House of
Representatives. I am humbled by your continued support and it is
my honor to serve our community. Please continue to keep in touch
with me with any concerns you may have and feel free to contact me
anytime.

Schools in our community

All of the schools in our community including; Kaleiopu'u, Honowai
and Mauka Lani Elementary and Waipahu, Kapolei and Campbell
High have started the 2013-2014 school year. University of Hawaii
returned August 26th. Please take the time to watch out for children
walking in our neighborhood and plan your commute to
accommodate heavier traffic areas especially around schools.

Convoy of Hope

The Convoy of Hope Hawaii returned to West Oahu July 27 in its annual
“Day of Compassion” for families living in poverty.
Volunteers distributed food, goods and services to needy residents
starting at 10 a.m. at the Kapolei fairgrounds across from Walmart.
The goal is for those in need is to come and get some lunch, some
groceries, a haircut, a family photo, a medical screening, a dental
screening, school supplies, information on assistance, and just enjoy the
entertainment and meet some really nice volunteers.
There was also a Kids Zone and job fair.
Last year’s Convoy drew about 14,000 people to Aloha Stadium and gave
away 21 tons of food. This year organizers expected 30,000 guests and
plan to give each one about $200 in groceries, goods and services.
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School Supply Drive

Sidewalk Safety
In our continued efforts to promote pedestrian safety we would like to thank the City and County Department of

Facilities maintenance for conducting sidewalk repairs in Village Park.

Useful Numbers & Websites
Legislative Info……………………….capitol.hawaii.gov City complaint office…………….…..768-4381
City pothole hotline……………768-7777 Recycling Info……………………………692-5410
State Pothole Hotline……………536-7852 Senior Assistance………………………586-7299
Damaged Sidewalks………….…..768-8159 Abandoned Vehicles………………….733-2530
Crowing Roosters…………….……799-7791 Bulky Item Pick-up…………………….832-7840
Tree Complaints…………………...971-7151 Bus Info…………………………………....848-5555
CrimeStoppers……………………….955-8300 Disabled Persons Info……..………..586-8100
Domestic Violence Help…………531-3771 Park Maintenance……………….……765-6030
Consumer Complaints …………..587-3222 Sexual Abuse Help…………………….524-7273

Thank you to everyone who donated to our
annual school supply drive, which was held at
Kunia Wal-Mart on Sunday July 28th. The event
was a great success. Along with other items we
were able to collect over 50 bottles of glue and
75 boxes of crayons!

This event was sponsored by the Village Park
Community Association.
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Water Waste Hotline ……….……748-5010 Traffic Signal Problems………………564-6101


